
 

Feedback: KwaZulu-Natal GPSSBC - Provincial Chamber 

meeting - 13 June 2025 
 

The following items were discussed: 

 

DSAC relocation 

This agenda point was discussed during the Chamber meeting on 20 March 2025 and again during the 

meeting on 13 June 2025. The PSA informed the Chamber that it had addressed a letter to the Head of 

Department, raising concerns about affected employees, including that the Department has failed to 

provide office accommodation to employees who have already relocated to Pietermaritzburg. 

 

The employer indicated that out of 60 employees who are affected by relocation, seven employees raised 

objections. A committee has been established to consider the objections. Organised labour requested to 

be included in the committee to consider objections from affected employees. 

 

The Chamber resolved that the issues of staggered relocation, office accommodation, and objections be 

dealt with at the Departmental Task Team and parties to report back to the next Chamber meeting, 

scheduled for 22 September 2025. Members will be informed of developments. 

 

For more information, please contact Nkosenye Ndlovu (082 880 8979), Vinod Hariparsad (082 880 

2938), Roshan Lil-Ruthan (081 011 0564), or Sakhile Mdlalose (083 694 8989). 

 

 

Reuben Maleka  

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: KWAZULU-NATAL DEPARTMENT OF SPORT, ARTS AND CULTURE 

(DSAC)                                                                                                            
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